Radio





PHIL WATERS \cdot Manager \cdot P.O. BOX 657 \cdot COOS BAY, OREGON \cdot Congress 7-7055

November 9, 1962

Mr. Carl Dabelstein 12524 C Street Omaha, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

We wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter indicating your reception of our test program on Monday, November 5, 1962/

Programming was as outlined in your letter. It was a pleasure to put on the test for NRC. We are having a very welcome and widespread response.

Cordially,

KYNG RADIO

Sandy Rhodes

dk

